
SBCC Committee Member, I urge you to remove code proposals 21-GP2-065 and 21-GP2-066 from the 

State Residential Energy Code. 

Washingtonians value Energy Choice. Natural gas is a safe energy source that will keep construction 

affordable, improve the reliability of our electric grid, and preserve the lifestyles Washingtonians enjoy. 

Let’s be wise in our approach to meeting GHG goals and utilize energy efficient products and design. 

Please support energy choice and remove code proposals 21-GP2-065 and 21-GP2-066.  

 


